From:
 Johnson Michael

 To:
 Ward. David (Dome)

 Subject:
 Busway TfL response

 Date:
 29 September 2011 16:49:16

 Attachments:
 Busway TfL response 28 09 11.pdf

## David,

I have attached an initial response regarding the Busway based on the recent internal meeting I had with colleagues here.

If you are able to address the points raised this would be helpful and I suggest we then follow this up with a round the table meeting.

Feel free to give me a ring if you wish – alternatively I will speak to you after you return from your holiday.

Mike Johnson   Planning Obligations Manager   Land Use Planning   Borough Partnerships Transport for London   8th Floor, Windsor House, 50 Victoria Street, London SW1H 0TL Tel:   Email:
For more information regarding the TfL Land Use Planning team, including TfL's <i>Transport assessment best practice guidance</i> and pre-application advice please visit <a href="http://www.tfl.gov.uk/businessandpartners/15393.aspx">http://www.tfl.gov.uk/businessandpartners/15393.aspx</a>

The contents of the e-mail and any transmitted files are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. Transport for London hereby exclude any warranty and any liability as to the quality or accuracy of the contents of this email and any attached transmitted files. If you are not the intended recipient be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this email is strictly prohibited., If you have received this email in error please notify xxxxxxxxxxeexxx.xxx., This email has been sent from Transport for London, or from one of the companies within its control within the meaning of Part V of the Local Government and Housing Act 1989. Further details about TfL and its subsidiary companies can be found at http://www.tfl.gov.uk/ourcompany, This footnote also confirms that this email message has been swept for the presence of computer viruses.